
 
 

ATTENTION VISITORS 
 

As part of our ongoing commitment to the safety of our 
residents/patients and staff, the following COVID-19 
precautionary measures remain in place for ALL VISITORS in 
accordance with current Chief Medical Officer of Health 
(CMOH) Orders, Intercare Policies and Public Health 
measures applicable to Continuing Care: 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Thank you for your attention and cooperation! 

Masks must be worn by all visitors 

at all times.  

All visitors must show a QR 

code as proof of vaccination  

or present a Negative Rapid or  

PCR Test completed within  

the last 72 hours. 

All visitors must be screened 

prior to entry. 


